Distribution:
Suppl. & N
DRL Reading
RPB #3 Reading
JUN 3 1867 Orig: FWKaras
R. S. Boyd
Docket No. 50-289 C. G. Long
J + Newell
T . Engelhardt, OGC

MmO W

Mr. Domald H. Pack, Acting Director

Air Resources Laboratory

Environmental Science Services
Administration

8060 13th Street

Silver Spring, Maryland 20910

Dear Mr. Pack:

A copy of Volumes 1, 2, and 3 of the Preliminary Safety Analysis
Report filed by Metropolitan Edison Company for the proposed con-
struction and operation of a pressurized water nuclear reactor
are enclosed for your review. The proposed facility is to be
located at the Company's Three Mile Island site, an island in the
Susquehanna River in Londonderry Township, Dauph’n County,
Pennsylvania, approximately tem miles southeast of Harrisburg,
Pemnsylvania. The proposed reactor is designed for initial
overation at 2452 megawatts (thermal).

Ve would appreciate receiving a report from the Air Resources
Laboratory, ESSA, on the meteorological aspects of the proposed
Teactor locaticnm which might have a bearing uwpon our safety
reviev.

On the basis of our tentative schedule for this project, it
would be desirable to have your report available for our use

by Angust 15, 1967.

Sincerely yours,

Original signed by:
Roger S. Boyd

Roger S. Boyd, Assistant Director
for Reactor Projects
Division of Keactor Licensing
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